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Won Jeon Ceremony for Takaaki Isaksen (Correction) 

 

Hello Brothers and Sisters, 

 

In a previous email it was stated that there was no event after the Won Jeon. However this changed and 

now there are plans to have a reception after the Won Jeon on Saturday thank you! 

 

Original Message is below 

 

Sister Rumiko Isaksen will return from Oslo, Norway this week with the Remains of her son Takaaki. 

 

We will have a Won Jeon Ceremony for Takaaki on Saturday December 21st 10:00 AM at the Sleepy 

Hollow Cemetery. 

 

You are invited to attend to offer your prayers and condolences to Takaaki as he is placed together along 

side his Dad Geir Isaksen. 

 

We will have the Won Jeon Ceremony only. 

 

Please dress warmly for this outdoor occasion! 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Pastor Daryl or Sister Kanae Holt! 

 

Peace, Love and Blessings to the Isaksen Family! 

 

- BFC Seonghwa Committee 

 

 


